TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING Wednesday, October 18, 2023 @ 5:00 p.m.

The Kure Beach Town Council held its Special meeting on Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at
5:00 p.m. A quorum of Council members was present.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT
Mayor Craig Bloszinsky

MPT Allen Oliver

Commissioner John Ellen

Commissioner David Heglar

Commissioner Dennis Panicali

STAFF PRESENT

Director of Recreation & Events Manager — Nikki Keely
Recreation & Events Manager — Sean Geer

Town Clerk — Beth Chase

Mayor Bloszinsky called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. The purpose of this special meeting is
to is to seek public input on potential Joe Eakes Park renovations.

Mayor Bloszinsky introduced Representative Charles Miller who presented the Town will 1.8
million dollars for the new Public Works Department Building.

A public input session was held from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Kure Beach Town Hall.
ADJOURNMENT
MOTION- MPT Oliver made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m.

SECOND- Commissioner Ellen
VOTE- Unanimous

L chpt

ATTEST: Beth Chase, Town Clerk Craig Bloszinsky, Mayor

NOTE: These are action minutes reflecting items considered and actions taken by Council. These minutes are not a
transcript of the meeting. A recording of the meeting is available on the town’s website under
government>agendas&minutes





